The Mead Infant School Parents' Association

The Mead Infant School, Newbury Gardens, Ewell, Surrey, KT19 OQG

Registered Charity Number: 284138

21st April 2022

Dear Parent / Guardian,

CAKE SALE FRIDAY 29TH APRIL 2022

It is planned for a Year 1 Cake Sale to take place on Friday 29th April 2022 at school pick up time.

The last cake sale held by Year 2 was hugely popular and a great fundraiser. We hope that Year 1's sale is just as popular as all funds raised from this cake sale will be donated to Year 1 and will be spent on resources for them to enjoy.

Please can we ask Year 1 Parents and Carers to make donations of cakes (homemade or shop bought) or for a healthier option of popcorn or fruit on Friday (29th April) in the morning to sell to the whole school. Please bring your donations to the area of the playground near the office entrance.

Each year group only has the opportunity to host one cake sale per year, so we ask parents who are able to, to give some time either in the morning at drop off to help collect the cakes (approximately 20 minutes) or in the afternoon from 2:30pm to set up and run the sale until we finish. If you are able to help collect cakes in the morning and/ or sell them in the afternoon please let your class rep know or drop a line to themeadpa@gmail.com.

Please remember The Mead Infant School is a nut free zone and we would ask that no nuts are used in the cakes you make and ask that if you buy cakes you please take the time to check the ingredients.

Many thanks in advance for helping to put on this cake sale.

The Mead Parents Association





